
 
 

Notice on the Discontinuation of Support for YazzApp on Android 10 and below 

 

The Management would like to inform that YazzApp will no longer be supported on 

devices running Android 10 and below with effect from 4 March 2024. 

 

Investors who use devices that run on Android are advised to update their operating 

system to Android 11 and above in order to continue using YazzApp. Please note that 

investors using devices running on iOS are not affected by this change. 

 

The Management of Public Mutual  

29 February 2024 


